
Report of EBSB Club for April 2020 

The EBSB club of St. Thomas College of Teacher Education, Pala, prepared a 

video based on the theme - COVID 19 – A Big Thank you to The Heroes as part 

of the EBSB club activity for the month of April, 2020. 

The world is in the grip of COVID 19. We are going through one of the most 

trying times in the history of our world. Even as we stay at home safe and sound 

we see around us a host of people who are sacrificing their today for our tomorrow.  

The students of St. Thomas College of Teacher Education, Pala have prepared a 

video to express their gratitude to all who are working day and night to protect 

themselves and their society in the wake of the outbreak of Corona. 

The preparation of the video was a touching experience for each one of us.   


